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Adult students with or without a high school diploma may enroll in courses at Mid-Del Technology Center. During the application process, all adult students will take the ACCUPLACER exam and receive career advisement based on their results to ensure proper placement. In order to be eligible for a Pell Grant, students must have a high school diploma or its equivalent.  Students seeking GED services should contact OCCC at 405-682-7873 or visit occc.edu/acs/gedclasses/ or students may contact the Oklahoma Department of Career and Technology Education and ask for Lifelong Learning at 405-377-2000 or visit https://sde.ok.gov/general-eduation-development-ged.  
